
Chairman’s Message 
 
Sincere thanks from myself and the rest of 
the War Committee for those of you who 
supported  the  Rat Pack evening on the 
27th March which raised an incredible 
£1,275.00 for the War Memorial fund. We 
hope as many of you as possible will come 
along to  our next event, the Dinner Dance 
on Saturday 9th when we will be celebrating 
the 70th anniversary of V E  Day. Tickets for 
this are now available at £17.50 each which 
includes the fish and chip supper. 
This month’s meeting is at the end of our 
3rd year as a group and will include another 
opportunity to sort through some of the very 
interesting documents and photos which we 
have been given. Hopefully we will have time 
to list some of these for cataloguing for our 
digital archives. We could really do with 
some help on the committee as over the 
past few months there have only been four 
of us due to Vanya’s work commitments, I  
hope a few of you may consider joining the 
committee as we have so many things we 
would like to progress but are unable to 
without some more help. Carole Bell has 
been working hard putting together another  
interesting programme for the next twelve 
months, details of this will be available on 
Monday. Membership of the society will stay   
at just £12.00 for a year, with a charge of 
£3.00 for visitors. I look forward to seeing as 
many of you as possible you on Monday 
evening. 
           Peter Brown   
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Next Event 

 

Monday 20th April 

AGM 

 

7.15 for 7.30 pm.   

 

Harrietsham Primary School, 

Diary Dates 

 

Saturday 9th May 

Dinner Dance to commemorate the 

70th Anniversary of VE Day 

Tickets £17.50 each 

HARRIETSHAM VILLAGE HALL 

……………………. 

 

Monday 18th May 

‘Elizabethan Maidstone’ 


